
 
 
 

ADVISORY NOTICE 
 

For immediate release 

 
OHWISTHA LOTTERY 

(MOHAWK TERRITORY OF KAHNAWAKE – July 29, 2011) – The Commission is aware 
that “Ohwistha Lottery” has recently announced that it has commenced operations and is 
selling lottery tickets at various locations within Kahnawake.   

The Commission has, on a number of occasions, discussed the Ohwistha Lottery project 
with its promoter and those discussions are continuing.   

The Commission was also aware of discussions between the promoter of Ohwistha Lottery 
and the Mohawk Council of Kahnawake concerning a potential business relationship.  The 
Commission has drafted regulations that could be used to license and regulate a lottery 
operation in Kahnawake, but has taken no steps to finalize, enact or implement such 
regulations, pending the outcome of discussions between MCK and the promoter. 

To be clear, the Commission does not presently licence or regulate Ohwistha Lottery, or 
any other lottery-type gaming in Kahnawake, and cannot verify the suitablity of any aspect 
of these operations. 

About Kahnawake  

The Mohawk Territory of Kahnawake is a sovereign jurisdiction located just outside 
Montreal, Quebec, Canada. The Kahnawake Gaming Commission was established in 1996 
and has been continuously licensing and regulating online and land-based gaming within 
Kahnawake since that time. 
 
For more information about the Commission, go to: www.gamingcommission.ca.  To contact 
the Commission, email: info@gamingcommission.ca  
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